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News from Viscount Alexander Public School
Annual Dance Party 
was awesome!

Art from Mr. Kelvin’s grade 1 class in the style of 
Nigerian-born Odili Donald Odita to recognize Black 
History Month in February.

La famille Cathelineau-Moyer mérite un prix pour ses efforts et talents artistiques! À la demande de 
nombreux voisins, ils ont encore une fois cet hiver créé cet igloo impressionnant dans leur cour au coin des 
rues Osgoode et Marlborough. Rien que de créer suffisamment de briques de glace grâce à des contenants 
plastiques à salade recyclés pour l’occasion! Photos: Sophie Cathelineau
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CROSSWORD ANSWERS 

MORE SLIGHTLY WARPED STREETS

The 3rd annual Viscount Alexander Pub-
lic School Dance Party & Games Night 
happened again on Friday, February 21. It 
was fantastic! 
We asked two students who attended this 

dance party/game night why they liked it:
“All my friends are here,” said Beatrice 

(Grade 6) and Saoirse (Grade 5) said, “I 
like the music.” 
It started at 6:00 pm and ended at 8:00 

pm. In the gym there is music blasting and 
cool lights set up. We all get Glow sticks 
to light up the gym too. The best songs 
were Please, Please, Please (Sabrina Car-
penter) and Birds of a Feather (Billie Ei-
lish) and Shuffle of Love (Descendants 
Movie).
This was the first year the School Coun-

cil sold homemade ice cream sandwiches: 
they were made with Bear Paws cookies 
and ice cream in the middle.
For kids who like games, and not as 

much dancing,  there are also Minute-to-
Win-It games in the library: this year we 
played Ready Spaghetti, Stick to it and 
Tortilla head. Our favorite game was Tor-
tilla head—you have a tortilla on a spatula 
and you have to flip it to a plate attached 
to your head (with a string) in 60 seconds. 
In another classroom, there are lots of 
board games to play.
The dance party/game night was sup-

posed to be Thursday, February 13 but it 
was delayed because of the snow condi-
tions. It was sad to postpone it, but we 
knew it could be rescheduled.  Over 150 
students and parents took part in the event.

Friida Lotan & Norah Evans are in 
Grade 5 at Viscount Alexander school.

Friida Lotan & Norah Evans 

A little snowstorm couldn’t stop Viscount Alexander students Vardhan, 
Skyra, Chloe, Norah, Friida, and Amal from enjoying their annual Dance 
Party & Games Night.
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